
 
9 March, 2020 
 
To 2020 Entrants  
 
For those of you travelling through St Maarten, we include an excerpt from A March 6 update from Sint 
Maarten’s Prime Minister  “all ‘passengers and crew members’ traveling to St. Maarten who have been 
in the last 14 days visiting the cities and or countries of China (People's Rep.), Hong Kong, Iran, Italy, 
Japan, South Korea and Singapore, are not allowed to transit or enter Sint Maarten”. 
 
We are pleased to report no changes to the situation in St Barths as it pertains to the coronavirus. There 
have been no additional confirmed cases on St Barths since the one reported over a week ago. The 
French government has not implemented any travel restrictions. 
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